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Koelnmesse:  

 

Alexander Wolff is Director 
of CCXP Cologne – Comic Con Experience 
 
As Director of the CCXP Comic Con Experience Cologne (27-30 June 2019), 

Alexander Wolff (44) will be in charge of project management for this new 

highlight hosted for all comic, sci-fi and superhero fans in Germany and Europe in 

the media centre of Cologne. Previously, he was Director of INDICOM at 

Koelnmesse. Wolff particularly brings his experience in placing new events. 

 

Alexander Wolff will drive and grow CCXP Cologne in the years ahead. “He has 

demonstrated impressive strategic and conceptual strengths in our field of expertise 

in digital media and entertainment. That is why we are delighted to entrust him 

with this new event with its tremendous public appeal. With him, the future of CCXP 

Cologne is in the best of hands”, Gerald Böse, President and Chief Executive Officer 

of Koelnmesse remarked. 

 

Before embarking upon his career with Koelnmesse GmbH as a Sales Manager in July 

2006, Alexander Wolff worked as a sales manager for Düsseldorf-based Reed 

Exhibitions Deutschland GmbH. At Koelnmesse, he trained to become a Project 

Manager and proceeded to gain several years’ experience as Director of TAG DES 

GARTENS and INDICOM. This made him instrumental in helping to position new 

events within the trade fair programme in Cologne. 

 

The Management Board of Koelnmesse wishes Alexander Wolff every success in his 

new role. 


